Wayne Kahn 1D01 rtonrhythm@boo.net	Mount Pleasant Advisory Neighborhood Commission	Gregg Edwards 1D04 Chair g@ge1.org
Mitchell Backfield 1D02 mbackfield@hotmail.com	anc1D mount pleasant, dc	Rich Wysocki 1D05 Treasurer rwysocki92@verizon.net
Jack McKay 1D03 Secretary jack.mckay@verizon.net	P.O. Box 43529 Washington, DC 20010 Tel: 202-462-8692 Web: http://ancld.org	Angelia Scott, 1D06 Vice Chair pastorascott@yahoo.com

Burglaries in Mount Pleasant

Passed by five to zero vote at the legally noticed, public meeting of August 1, 2006, with a quorum present.

Resolved, that ANC 1D requests the Metropolitan Police Department to investigate the problem of home burglaries in Mount Pleasant, and offer advice for reducing the rate of burglary in our neighborhood.

Why: historically, Mount Pleasant experiences an average of three burglaries per month. But in June there were eleven, and in July, another eleven. This abrupt tripling of the burglary rate indicates that our neighborhood has suddenly become a target for burglars, and residents are anxious to put a stop to it.